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Dear Employer, 
 
We recognize the importance of fostering the professional 
development of your valued staff members and providing 
them with opportunities that contribute to their growth 
within the dynamic field of audio-visual technology. We would 
like to highlight the Rising Professionals Council, an initiative 
hosted by AVIXA, as a crucial platform for your employees' 
advancement and empowerment. 
 
The Rising Professionals Council offers a unique avenue for 
your team members to engage with industry leaders, 
exchange ideas, and stay abreast of the latest trends and 
innovations in the AV sector. These sessions offer the 
flexibility to participate in either selected segments or the 
entire hour, ensuring minimal disruption to their work 
commitments. 
 
Enabling your employees to attend these sessions not only 
broadens their professional horizons but also equips them 
with valuable insights that they can apply to their day-to-day 
tasks. The council provides a supportive community that 
fosters networking, mentoring, and collaboration, ultimately 
leading to improved job satisfaction and increased efficiency. 
By supporting your team members in their participation, we 
are actively nurturing a pool of talent that will contribute to 
your organization's sustained success in the ever-evolving AV 
landscape. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to enhance your 
employees' professional growth and contribute to the 
continued excellence of the AVIXA organization. 
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Rushton and Stephen Ahlgrim 
Rising Audio Visual Professionals Council 
2023 Co-chairs 
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